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 Ruby News 

This week the children have started to explore global warming and they are discussing 

different ways they might be able to help the animals in trouble! This has incorporated 

discussions about freezing and melting in our environment.  

 

Also this week the children have been learning about Chinese New Year, some of the class 

have painted dragon masks, created posters drawing lion and dragon dancers, written 

facts and we have all created a ribbon dance together in PE.  

   

The focus in our mental maths this week has been number bonds to 5! The children have 

nearly nailed it! It would be great to practise saying a number at home and they have to 

say what they need to add to make 5. Some children have a method using their fingers to 

help them.  

 

We are very keen to have family members come in and help Ruby class 

whenever possible either mornings or afternoons. If you are interested then 

please ask for a DBS form (for safeguarding certificate) from the office to fill 

out to get the process started! Have a lovely weekend!  

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


